
Room D4 

Kindergarten News

Important Reminders

Homework

Week of January 7, 2025


*Email: vaughan_r@4j.lane.edu

*Phone: 541-933-0251

*Website: http://blogs.4j.lane.edu/vaughan_r/

            Learning in Kindergarten


Reading: We will be working on blending and the sight 
words “I” and “see” this week.  We will also begin a reading 
unit with a farm theme.

Writing:  We will be reviewing letter formation for all 
lowercase letters.  

Math:  We will work with addition, counting, and patterns.

Welcome back!


January


8th: Monthly Walk and Roll to 

School Day.


8th: Holt PTO Meeting 

6:00-7:00 PM


Suggested: 


Read nightly for 20 minutes


Write a sentence using one or 
more of our sight words! (I, see, 
and a)


Play a board game!


Welcome Back

I hope that you all had a restful break with your sweet kids!  

We will have library tomorrow, so be sure to send your library 
books in so that your kinder can check out a new book!
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